Over the last two week-ends, some of our junior bowlers have been involved in the Oxford competition or been to Leamington for various trials etc.

The executive decided to help towards this cost and if the players or parents contact me (01727 837581) I will arrange payment. We would also ask that you let us have any feedback, good or bad as we have regular meetings with Bowls England and we would like to help with your progress if we can.

Many thanks.

Martin Duke

